
From: Peter Mas [Pmas@harthosp.org] 
),Sartt: ' Monday, November 19,201210:43 AM 
To: Weidner, Tara 
Subject: RE: RAM disposed 
Attachments: Carmen Mesina Itr 11-12_1.pdf 

Tara-

Letter documenting authorization of carmen Mesina as AMP. 

Will also transmit letter on Rbt Hoffman's training and Preceptor. 

»> "Weidner, Tara" <Tara.Weidner@nrc.gov> 11/14/2012 2:45 PM »> 

Thank you 

From: Peter Mas [mailto:Pmas@harthosp.org] 

Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2012 10:12 AM 

To: Weidner, Tara 

Subject: RAM disposed 


Tara-

RAM Disposals- got it this week from one of the technicians. 
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Environmental Health & Radiation Safety 

November 16,2012 

Peter Mas 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Hartford Hospital 

Dear Mr. Mas, 

I write to confirm that Carmen Mesina has been approved by our Radiation Safety 
Committee as an Authorized Medical Physicist for the following: 

1. 	 Under the University of Pennsylvania's PA DEP license #AC 20-48901 for linear 
accelerator treatments. 

2. 	 Under the University of Pennsylvania's PA DEP license #PA-O 131 for HDR 
brachytherapy included in 10 CFR 35.600 

This authorization is current as of the date of this letter. 

Please contact me at 215-898-2106 if you have any questions. 


Sincerely, 


Keith D. Brown, Ph.D., CHP 

Medical Health Physicist 


Suite 400 3160 Chestnut Street Philadelphia, PA 19104-6287 

Tel 215.898.4453 Fax 215.898.0140 http://www.ehrs.upenn.edu 


http:http://www.ehrs.upenn.edu

